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This project teaches children about everyday life and families today, including comparisons 

with childhood in the 1950s, using artefacts and a range of different sources. 

English - Pupils will be writing: narratives, recounts, character descriptions, poetry and 

information leaflets. 

Please support us with reading, by regularly listening to your child read aloud at home. 

Remember, you can access lots of books on Oxford Owl too! 

Maths - Pupils will continue to develop their fluency and reasoning skills through solving 

problems using all four operations. In this term they will be learning about place value, 

addition and subtraction and shape. 

Science – Pupils will learn about human senses and everyday materials. 

PE - Pupils will be developing their running, dodging and ball skills, using their hands to 

maintain control in dribbling, passing and shooting. 

Geography – Pupils will learn about the equator, hemispheres, continents and are introduced 

to the countries, capital cities and settlements of the United Kingdom. 

History – Pupils will explore everyday life in the 1950s, including shopping, transport, family 

life and childhood. 

Art and Design – Pupils will learn how to create artwork using the collage technique. 

Design Technology – Pupils will design and create their own shelters. 

Computing – Pupils will be learning about information technology and its uses.  

Music – Pupils will learn about the rhythm, beat and the structure of songs. 

Reminders  

 Please make sure all items of clothing are named  

 Reading Record books to be brought to school every day  



 

 

 

 

 

 


